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I have received the City of Oklahoma City Notice of Health Laws and Notice of 
Privacy Practices.  I understand that if I need more information or have any 
questions regarding this notice I can contact the Employee Benefits Division at 
297-2144. 
 
 
 

Receipt of notices acknowledged by: 
 
 
 
 
 

Print Name 
 
 
 
 

Signature 
 
 
 
 

Date 

 


